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Please join us for an Open House event on Saturday, August 

23rd.  Bring a friend or relative and come spend the day at 

Schooner Estates.  It’s a great way to be introduced to our 

community and all that it has to offer!  
 

We hope the schedule below will help you to plan your time for 

the day.  Staff will be available throughout the day to give 

tours, answer your questions and help you find a scheduled 

event.  We can’t wait to meet you! 
 

Our Open House will start at 10:00 a.m. with tours all day 

•10:00 - 11:00  Coffee & pastries 

•11:00 – 2:00  Hot dogs and pasta salad  

•2:00 – 4:00  Root beer floats 

•2:30 Music by “The 60’s Invasion” band (see info below) 

 
Special entertainment provided by:  
 

The 60’s Invasion  
 

A show band featuring music from 

the 1960’s. You will see tributes 

and perhaps a guest appearance by 

Elvis Presley, Bob Dylan or Roy    

Orbison. Join them on memory lane 

with the sounds of your favorite TV 

shows and the history of Rock and 

Roll. Bring your singing voices and 

clap along as the band backs the 

audience up on your favorite tunes! 

Come and get your groove on! 

  

It is with great pleasure that we  
welcome you to our community! 

 

Who’s New in the Neighborhood...       
 
 

 
 

 

 • Deke & Grace Billings - apt. 533   
• Lorraine Caron - apt. 421   

• Elinor Eggert - Residential Care   • Steve Neilson - stu. 203 

WELCOME TO OUR OPEN HOUSE 

O 

U  

R 

 

J 

U 

L 

Y 

 

B 

B 

Q 

 

A Gentlemen’s Luncheon 

Senior Living Community 
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How wonderful is this? Three sisters have all 

made Schooner Estates their home.  Irene     

Delorme (far right) and her sister Theresa 

Deschenes (middle) and their husbands lived 

across the street from each other in Auburn for 

59 years. Their sister Florence Raymond also 

lived in Auburn with her husband and brought 

up five children in the family homestead where 

she was born. When Florence and Bert moved 

to Schooner 

recently, the 

three        

sisters were     

reunited and 

still all live in     

Auburn. We 

are happy to 

have them 

here! 

THREE SISTERS UNDER ONE ROOF AN AUGUST BARBEQUE 

We are looking for-
ward to our upcom-
ing Hawaiian BBQ 
on Wednesday,    
August 13th!  Come 
and enjoy the “Spirit 
of   Aloha” and the    
hospitality of our wonderful staff.  Colorful    
Hawaiian shirts, leis and grass skirts will be 
some of the featured attire at our 3rd summer 
bbq!  Also, we will be offering a treat for all of 
our seafood lovers - delicious steamers served 
with melted butter and drawn broth.  Bring 
along your friends and relatives. Everyone is 
invited!  Please call our front desk at 784-2900 
for sign up and ticket information. 
   

~  O u r   M e n u 
 

•Grilled chicken breasts with Mike’s strawberry    
  Stratocaster bbq sauce 
•Grilled flank steak Americana 
•Grilled sweet Italian sausage with green       
  peppers & onions 
•Maine steamed clams with melted butter &    
  drawn broth 
•Fresh baked pan rolls with butter 
•House bbq style baked beans   
•Fresh corn on the cobb with melted butter 
•Fresh native cuke’s in apple cider vinegar 
•Rainbow tortellini Jardiniere style salad 
•Tossed garden salad  
•Top your own - strawberry shortcake bar 
•Fresh baked chocolate chip cookies 
•Ice tea, lemonade, ice water and coffee          

   
 
 

 

ENTERTAINMENT GALORE 

Schooner Estates is a great place to live.  Our 

community offers its residents a wide variety of 

entertainment and socializing events to make 

each day fun filled and interesting.  Take a look 

below and you will see what I mean! 
 

Schooner is proud to be hosting a 

Thursday afternoon performance of 

Russian pianist Ksenia Kostelanetz, 

on August 28th at 2:30 p.m.  Ksenia is 

thirteen years old.  She was born into 

a musical family of Russian Immigrants and  

started her piano studies at the age of four. 

She is currently a student of Stephen Swedish 

and Frank Glazer.  
 

On Thursday, July 10th we welcomed two    

amazing classical pianists: 
 

Mark Demidovich, a native of Kostroma,      

Russia. He has been warmly received by 

Schooner Estates residents during the past two 

seasons.  And Vasily Panteleev, 24, from 

Ukraine, his first trip to Maine. Gifted in         

languages as well as in music. 


